
Warner Mountain Gun Club 

February 1, 2017 

 

Present:  Richard Cooper, Laura Cooper, Dan Hamrick, Dwayne Hafner, John 

LeNeave, Tim Harris, Mike Wickman, Darrell Blair, Daniel Hollars 

 

December 7, 2016 Minutes approved 

January 2017 meeting cancelled due to illnesses. 

 

December Treasurer’s report approved 

2016 Treasurer’s Annual report approved 

January 2017 Treasurer’s report approved   (compiled by LC) 

 

Old Business: 

 New lock installed on front gate of Range by Margot. 

 Groceries from Turkey shoot donated to local Food Bank by Laura. 

 $200.00 donation given to Eagle’s Lodge. 

 Elected officers are all on Club bank account as signers. 

 

New Business: 

Jeffrey Hedlund is now the Registered Representative for the Club. Any 

information from Gov’t. will go to him. Has already filed our incorporation paper 

with the State and paid the $50.00 fee. This is a free service to non-profits. 

 

Norm May Estate: extensive discussion. All proceeds from sales of assets go to 

the Club to be used for ‘Range Improvements and Maintenance’ per the Will. 

Separate account to be maintained. Club members and friends will have chance 

to purchase firearms. Procedure for sales to be worked out at future time.  

Richard and Laura Cooper are the Personal Representatives of the Estate. All 

questions should be addressed directly to them. 

 

There was a $1,000.00 payment made to Jeffrey Hedlund who is representing 

Norm’s estate. This will be repaid to the Club when Norm’s Estate bank account 

is set-up.  

 

Tim Harris discussed the 2nd Amendment Preservation Ordinance and how the 

County Commissioners received the proposal. Needs more discussion. 

Tim Harris is also our representative with the City of Lakeview. He is a Council 

Member. 

 

Member count as of Feb. 1, 2017: 125 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


